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Dear parents and carers, 

Easter seems so long ago already but we hope you all had a relaxing break and didn’t over indulge too 

much! We are delighted to enclose herewith your child’s academic report for your  attention.  

The examination season is already here with exams in MFL, Textiles, Art and Photography well 

underway. For others it is just the stress of getting their PPE results back that they are finding 

overwhelming. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you think there might be anything we can do to 

help either yourselves or your son/daughter! We would like to take this opportunity to remind you that for 

year 11, their last day of school is Friday, June 15th. This is also the date of their last Science exam. 

Letters regarding Graduation will be with you just as soon as all of the details have been finalised but the 

date for this is; Thursday 5nd July and it will be held at the Parish Church  of St Eustachius as is our 

tradition. We look forward to seeing you there! 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish each and every student good luck in their examinations. 

Yours sincerely, 

                                              

Mrs Wendy Stephens                                         Miss Sonia Fox 
Head of Year 11                                                   Head of Year 11 
 
 


